
From: Hampton, Adria C. <AHampton@wspa.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/30/2016 11:41:25 AM
Subject: Governor's letter to Greenville Hospital Systems/Legislators

Hey Chaney -

Happy Friday. It's been a hard week, for sure.

I was hoping to obtain a copy to the bond approval letter sent by Governor Haley, yesterday, to GHS and 
legislators who do not approve the transfer.

I didn't see the letter on other platforms, so if I could get that, I'd appreciate it.

Thank you,

Addie Hampton
7 News (WSPA-TV)
Greenville, SC
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